
01/09/20

Dear Mr./Mrs./Ms./To Whom it May Concern,

I am writing to recommend Garrett Stork for the available Animation position.

I have known Garrett since September 2019 as a fellow animator on previous project at 
AimStarGames.

I have always known Garrett to be hard-working, completing task at a sufficient rate 
while maintaining quality work across multiple character animation’s. Along with being 
able to complete several task outside of his area of experience and is a fast learner.   

Based on our experience together, I can confidently recommend Garrett Stork for the 
available Animation position.

For any additional information please fell free to contact me at 

nicks.tiberio@gmail.com

Sincerely,
Nicholas Tiberio


